
 
 

 
 

 
                                                                             

 
You will receive details of our cycle rides, social events and other activities in our 
quarterly Newsletter. You will also be helping us to campaign for improved cycling 
conditions in the South West Herts area.  Our membership year is from 1 July to 30 
June. If you would prefer to receive an electronic rather than posted paper copy of our 
Newsletter please inform the Membership Secretary. 
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Address 
 
 

 

Post Code  

Phone Number   Mobile 

Member Email  
Second person 

Name  

Second person 
Email  

Second person 
phone number  You will receive occasional 

emails from SPOKES (for 
example ride cancellations) 
unless you opt out by 
ticking this box: 

 
 
 

 

Subs Amount £  

Donation £  

Total £  

Signature    Date 

 
To pay your subscription please either make a bank transfer or preferably  set up an 
annual standing order (dated 1st July, regardless of when you pay your first 
subscription)  to sort code 20-91-79, account 63401626 giving your surname as the 
reference.  
 
Please inform the membership secretary by email: membership@spokesgroup.org.uk. 
Any queries please contact the Membership Secretary. 
 
You will receive a Membership Pack, including a SPOKES Membership Card, entitling 
you to discounts of 10% on bike repairs and spares at various locations advertised in 
the Newsletter. 

Join SPOKES today 
Only £12 per annum 

£3 for each additional family 
member at the same address 


